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This is an official notice of the production status change for the product mentioned above.   
This product has been revised to Not Recommended for New Design or "NRND".    NRND 
is a production status classification that indicates a part number is approaching the end of 
it's product life cycle.   It is not End of Life, rather NRND represents the period between 
mass production and End of Life (EOL).   NRND addresses the natural decline in market 
sales and may identify a consolidation/changing of the product portfolio dependent on 
market conditions.   

TDK Part # DEA202450BT-1294C1-H

Lifecycle status change from production to NRND for the following RF Components. 

Thank You for your business and continued 
interest in TDK's RF Components.   

Name of change

Product Change Notification

DEA202450BT-1294D1-H

TDK will Offer a suggested replacement alternative whenever possible, and 
DEA202450BT-1294D1-H is a direct replacement of DEA202450BT-1294C1-H.
The components themselves are exactly the same; the only difference between the two is 
the type of carrier tape. The C1-H type has a hole and the D1-H type has no hole.
Should you have any questions please contact your TDK Sales Representative for 
additional support. 




